
 

 

 
COVID Safety Rules 

for the Open Evening 
 

1. Pupils, staff and visiting families exhibiting classing signs 
of COVID-19. 
 

- high temperature  
- a new continuous cough  
- a loss of, or change to, sense of smell or taste  
-  

Please, do not enter to the school. Self-Isolate and take 
PCR test. 

 

2. Pupils, staff and visiting families who have COVID-19 or 
were told to self-isolate by NHS test and trace are not 
allowed into the school premises on the day. 

 

3. Please use hand sanitiser provided before entering the 
school and keep high hand hygiene standards. 

 

4. Please, socially distance as much as is possible. 

 

5. Face masks are recommended to be worn in enclosed 
indoor space, where social-distancing cannot be 
maintained especially during the talks in the main hall.  
Where rooms are large, well ventilated and social-
distancing can be maintained masks are not required. 
 

    6. Please keep to the one-way systems in the school. 


